

Nov 29, 2011

Legislative Council Complex 1, Legislative Council Road Central, Hong Kong

Dear President Tsang Yok-sing:

During the past several legislative meetings, I have been paying special attention to the subject of Professional Investors (PIs); I feel this is an important area. I believe that any significant change in the area of PIs will likely affect the long term development of Hong Kong's economic growth, in particular the position of the Hong Kong Stock Exchange among the other world markets.

I request that should there be any changes or additions made in the area of PIs, whether in the form of Securities and Futures Ordinances (SFO), Code of Conduct, or legislation, that market research be performed and a public consultation be held, so that these changes or additions will be fully discussed, and their consequences understood.

Thank you for your attention and support in this matter.

Best Regards,
Jeanne Lee
Chairman, Hong Kong Securities Professionals Association
Room 6A,B,D, Tai Po Comm. Center,
152-172, Kwong Fuk Road, Tai Po, N.T.

Cc: Hon Chan Kam-lam
Hon Chim Pui-chung

Remarks: This message is sent via email and hand delivery